
 

 

 
AE/LL 15.12.20 

 

Year 5/6 Film Consent 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

One of our class books that we have been reading this term is ‘Holes’ by Louis Sachar. The 
Year 5/6 children have really enjoyed reading Holes. Because of this, we would like the 
children to watch the film at some point this week.   

The film is rated as a PG, if you are NOT happy for your child to watch this film, please let the 
office staff know by 3pm on Wednesday 16th December.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support this year and have a lovely Christmas Holiday!   
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
The Year 5/6 Team 
Mrs Edser, Mr Green and Miss Fitzpatrick.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


